
 
 

 

WASHINGTON STREET CORRIDOR IMPROVEMENTS 

PROJECT UPDATE 

 

Week of July 23 – July 27, 2018 

 

 

 The new traffic signals are currently set to “flash mode” to allow motorists to become 

aware of their presence, prior to full activation.  “Flash mode” began on July 18. 

 

 On Wednesday, July 25 the new traffic signals and new traffic pattern will be activated.  

Traffic will be observed, and adjustments to signal timings made if necessary. 

 

 

 Mast arms and equipment for old pedestrian crossing warning beacons will be removed. 

 

 

 


